"The John Rider Bisby Community Award 2020"

It is time once more to celebrate the life of Mr. John Bisby with the annual award in his memory. "The John Rider Bisby Community Award." Whilst we can't be together, we invite you to email entries and join our first winner Alfie Shaw for this special honour. The award can be given to any pupil in our school, from Reception through to Year 6 and will be awarded to children who have made exceptional contributions in their own or the wider community. Nominations for this award are welcomed from parents, governors and staff. Please fill in the nomination slip on the next page with evidence of child's participation (see form) and email back to Mrs Brogden no later than Fri 10th July. Please send nominations to head@lea-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk

The John Rider Bisby Community Award

Nomination

(Please use the following headings when emailing in your nomination)

Name of pupil nominated
Reason for nomination:
I have included evidence of participation or contribution e.g. photographs, sponsorship form etc.